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To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voter ID
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 12:04:03 PM

I wish to lodge my strong objection to the removal of the voter ID requirement in Qld. It
opens up the possibility of voter fraud and I would wonder what the purpose is of a
government if it was to knowingly open up such a possibility.

Rev Dave Powell
 Caboolture 4520

Mobile Ph.

Sent from Windows Mail
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